
 

 

 

Assets Published digital resources Metadata 

high resolution digital image 
object data (e.g. catalogue record) 
research outputs 

licence will vary on case to case 
basis. Charges may be involved 
alongside the licensing, e.g. for 
provision of a high res. image, 
reflecting the cost of production and 
administration. 

some assets (such as confidential 
information in an database record) 
will not be appropriate for publication 

might use a variation of Creative 
Commons for outputs in a specific 
project – e.g. supply of data/images 
to an external service 

licensing will seek to maintain IPR,  
proper attribution and protect against 
distortion of content and commercial 
use 
 
suggested licence:  
Creative Commons – attribution, 
non-commercial, no derivatives 
 

 

licensing reflects that this these data 
are exposed for resource discovery 
and the creation of new services in 
as open a way as possible, whilst 
seeking to strengthen the link to 
source 
 
suggested licence: 
Creative Commons - attribution 

record describing the 
object/asset/publication 
a thumbnail image 
 
typically released via OAI-PMH, 
linked data etc 

 

website image 
online catalogue record 
online exhibition 
online education resource 
 

examples 

rights 
and 
licensing 

definition the things created by the Museum in 
the course of its business of caring 
for, researching, curating and 
interpreting the collection objects. 
They have intrinsic value because of 
the resources required to create the 
asset (e.g. high res. image) and the 
intellectual stake (e.g. catalogue 
record, research outputs) 

the information that lets people know 
that the online publications and the 
assets/objects to which they refer, 
exist, what they are, who is 
responsible for them, how to get to 
them, and what they have in 
common with publications/ 
assets/objects elsewhere that will be 
of value when aggregated for use by 
a service built using the metadata 

anything derived from the assets and 
released online by the Museum  

Objects 

the collections 
cared for,  
researched, 
curated and 
interpreted by 
the Museum 

Egyptian 
artefact 
 
contemporary 
artwork  
donated by 
the artist 

majority of 
objects in 
public domain 
but third-party 
rights subsist 
in significant 
number 

resources 
resource 

descriptors 
 


